
State discontinues mailing income tax booklets to taxpayers 
 
 
 
Due to the continued growth of electronic income tax filing and to reduce mailing and 
printing costs, Colorado Department of Revenue will no longer mail income tax booklets 
to individual taxpayers. Please note that the department has mailed booklets only to those 
taxpayers who have not made the switch to electronic filing. The Department of Revenue 
will direct taxpayers who still want an income tax booklet to our Web site at 
www.TaxColorado.com We will also direct them to our state tax service center offices 
and Colorado Motor Vehicle offices. 
 
Due to the decision not to mail income tax booklets, some libraries participating in our 
forms distribution program may see an increased demand from taxpayers requesting 
income tax booklets. To help with the possible increased demand and to help inform 
taxpayers of the changes, we will provide libraries a flier containing information on 
where to locate forms and how to access electronic filing options that you can give to 
your patrons. 
 
If you are a participating library in our forms distribution program and wish to make 
these information fliers available to your patrons, please send me an email and provide a 
contact name, name of library, mailing address, how many fliers you wish to receive and 
a contact phone number.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Pugliese 
Colorado Department of Revenue 
Taxpayer Service Division 
303-205-8203 
tpspublicinfo@spike.dor.state.co.us 
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